
 

 
 
VILLAGE OF GLENDALE HEIGHTS 
300 Civic Center Plaza 
Glendale Heights, IL 60139 
www.glendaleheights.org 
630.260.6000 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: David Genty, Public Affairs Coordinator  
Email: david_genty@glendaleheights.org 
Phone: 630.909.5348 
 

Glendale Heights Chamber of Commerce Offers Three Different Scholarships 

Glendale Heights, Illinois (March 14, 2017) – The Glendale Heights Chamber of Commerce is proud to announce that for 

the 17th year, it will be assisting a number of individuals as they work their way towards a higher education by offering 

six different scholarships in three different categories.  In 2000, the Glendale Heights Chamber of Commerce started the 

Kathy Guzlus Scholarship which provides $3,000 for 4 different scholarships.  There are an additional two other 

scholarships also available each for $1,000.   

The four Kathy Guzlus scholarships are for high school seniors going to college that have shown strong leadership, 

volunteerism and academics in high school.  The second scholarship is for a child of a service member on active duty or a 

service person that recently left the military and is planning on a post-secondary education.  The final scholarship is for a 

student who has completed two years of post-secondary education and is excelling in their given area of study.   

In order to be considered for a scholarship, applicants must be a resident of Glendale Heights or have a guardian/parent 

whose organization is a member of the Glendale Heights Chamber of Commerce in good standing. Application deadline 

is May 15, 2017. For applications, please visit the website at www.glendaleheightschamber.com.  For additional 

information, please contact the Chamber of Commerce Office at 630.909.5361. 
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